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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2023 3:27 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Sun, 06/11/2023 - 15:27 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Tim Archer 
3197 vista ridge drive 
Prince George  

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100706 - Bylaw 9408 (6700 Southridge Avenue) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
These comments also include 6100 ogrady. Traffic thru this area is already bad including Southridge, ogrady 
and especially st lawerance. You continue to allow all this development and no improvements with new roads to 
get in and out of upper college heights. The schools are over capacity already but my main concern is traffic 
congestion. Ogrady and domano intersection is a challenge. St lawrence and domano is busy. The worst of all is 
st lawrence and Southridge. You need to do something about this particular intersection. It is bad. There are 
near accidents on a regular basis. Also our green spaces are dissapearing at an alarming rate. On of the reasons 
our family moved here 24 yrs ago was the beautiful green spaces and layed back easy going lifestyle. College 
heights will be forever changed with hundreds of rental buildings and the increased traffic. I am so against these 
projects 

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E3-17 - Agenda Item E.3
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